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4 September 2020 
 
Dear friends 
 
RE-OPENING OF KING’S PARK CHURCH FOR PUBLIC WORSHIP 
 
It is proposed to begin services in the church on Sunday 13th September at 11.00am. 
At every stage of this process, we have aimed to make the safety and wellbeing of each individual our top 
priority. All our actions are based on the most up-to-date guidance provided by the Scottish Government and the 
Church of Scotland. 
 
Our responsibilities to you: 
 To ensure that everyone is able to participate in ongoing church life in a way that meets their needs and 

preferences during these difficult times 
 To continue to follow guidelines as and when they are updated 

Who should attend: 
 You should consider carefully whether you should attend – see attached Assessment Tool for assistance. 
 You must not attend if you are showing any symptoms associated with Covid-19. 
 You must not attend if you are isolating or living with someone who is isolating or unwell. 
 You must not attend if, having registered to attend worship, you subsequently show any symptoms 

associated with Covid-19. 
 

Anyone wishing to attend must call or text Alan Pratt (07776 328914) by 9.00pm on the Thursday before 
the service, giving name, contact details and number in party attending. This process is to be followed each 
time you wish to attend worship.  

What you must do when you attend: 
 Wear a face covering from the moment you come through the gates  
 Follow the guidance provided by the volunteers and pay attention to all signs displayed. 
 Confirm your name and details when requested – for NHS Test and Protect purposes (see Privacy Notice 

attached). 
 Refrain from shaking hands/hugging, and from singing inside the building  
 Remain seated at the end of the service until instructed to leave 

What worship will be like: 
 Socially distanced seating in the sanctuary (unless attendees from same household) 
 Remaining seated throughout the service (unless visiting toilets) 
 Worship conducted solely by minister, with music by organist 
 Hymn words and Scripture readings will be displayed on screen 
 No tea/coffee after service 

Please note - Online worship will continue via Facebook and YouTube.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact us on 07954 278379 
 
Yours in Christ 
 
 
 
 
John & Eunice Black 
Session Clerks 

 


